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Important Dates: 

 

March 10: Rm. 23 to In N Out     
Begin 3rd Trimester 

March 11: PERLE Meeting 
7:00PM - Library 

March 12-14: Minimum Days for 
Conferences; Grades 1-6 
11:00AM Dismissal All 
Kdgs. attend 7:40-11:00AM 

March 13: ELAC Mtg. Cancelled, Next 
Mtg. May 15 

March 14: 5/6 Dance Team  
11:00AM - 12:00 PM 

March 15 3rd Chorus & 4-6 Choir Sing 
National Anthem at 
Carmichael Little League 

 

Future Dates: 
 

March 18-21: 6th Grade to Monte Toyon 

March 18: School Site Council mtg. 
2:45 PM, room 6        
Family Game Night, 6:30 
PM 

March 19: DREAM Mtg., 7:00 PM 

March 20: 2nd Grade RL Information 
Night at Deterding 

March 21: AM Kdg. Dr. Yee 9:45AM 
PM Kdg. Dr. Yee 12:00PM 

March 22: Deterding Talent Show & 
Spaghetti Feed 

 5:00PM–9:00PM 

    

 
Neighborhood Kindergarten Enrollment 

Kindergarten enrollments for the 2014-15 
school year started on Feb. 13, 2014.  Any 

kindergarten student wishing to enroll for 

the 2014-15 school year must turn 5 years 

old on or before September 1, 2014. Please 
be sure to enroll your kindergartener as soon as 
possible in your neighborhood school.  Students 
living within the boundaries of Deterding 
Elementary School have top priority.  If you 
have an incoming kindergartener, or know of 
someone in our neighborhood who does, please 
enroll at San Juan Central Enrollment, 3700 
Garfield Ave., Carmichael or call 725-5826. 
 

New Testing Begins in April 

What you need to know:   
This year many of our students will be taking 
end-of-year tests that look dramatically 
different than what they’ve been used to.  For 
these students, a new computer-based, online 
test will replace the pencil and paper, 
Standardized Testing and Reporting (STAR) 
assessment.  The Smarter Balanced Field Test is 
designed to offer students, families and 
teachers a clearer picture of what students are 
learning to be successful in college and their 
careers.  It will require more of our students 
than simply selecting multiple choice answers. 
Please visit www.sanjuan.edu/testing for 
answers to many of the questions you may 
have, to take practice tests and to watch videos 
explaining in more detail the Smarter Balanced 
Field Test.  Our teachers and staff have been 
working hard to prepare students for this 
change. 

 

Parent Volunteer 

Many of you attended the Mother/Son Minute 
to Win It event last Sunday.  Tammy Chabino 
was instrumental in coordinating this event.   



She is also a DREAM Board Member, field-trip 
driver, Weekly Envelope stuffer, and so much 
more. Her son, Zane is in Mrs. Harris’ 6th grade 
class. Thank you Tammy for everything you do 
and your great smile too!!! 
 

Student Volunteer 

Nick Nunez, from Mrs. McCuen’s class, is our 
student volunteer of the week.  Every day Nick 
demonstrates positive leadership skills with his 
classmates and uses respect and responsibility 
while doing so.  Good job, Nick. 
  

Butter Braid Fundraiser 

The 6th grade Butter Braid sale started on 
March 3rd.  Orders will be accepted through 
March 21st and delivered on March 26th.  This 
is our final push to raise money so that all 6th 
grade students can attend the Monte Toyon 
field trip!  
 

DREAM Family Game Night 

Join us for a fun evening of board games and 
more on Tuesday, March 18th @ 6:30PM in the 
MP Room. Girl Scout cookies and lemonade will 
be served. This a FREE event for all Deterding 
families! Sponsored by DREAM. 
 

2014 Deterding Talent Show & 

Spaghetti Feed 
Mark Saturday, March 22nd on your calendar! 
Reserve your seats for the much-anticipated 
Talent Show and Spaghetti Feed. The Talent 
Show is a fun family event with featuring our 
amazing Deterding students. This year’s event 
will be moving to the beautiful MP Room at 
Christ Community Church. Dinner includes all 
you can eat spaghetti, salad, garlic bread and 
dessert. All proceeds help support the arts and 
education programs at Deterding. Tickets are 
on sale now at www.deterding.org. 
 

Yearbook 

You may still purchase your yearbook for $25 
online at www.excelphotographers.com or pick 
up an order form in the school office 
 

Yearbook Pictures 
If you have pictures that you would like to share 
for the yearbook, please contact Jill at 
jroska@sanjuan.edu. 
 

Jog-a-Thon is now the DREAM Run 

Thursday, April 10th, Deterding will host our 
inaugural DREAM Run, formerly known as the 
Jog-a-Thon. We have set a goal of raising 
$15,000 this year!  New this year… Every 
student, staff member, and volunteer will 
receive a FREE DREAM Run t-shirt. T-shirts will 
be distributed on the day of the run by their 
classroom teacher. In this week’s Flyer 
Envelope you will find information about our 
Business & Family Sponsorship. If you own or 
work at a business that would like to receive 
some great local advertising, please consider 
sponsoring the DREAM Run. Families can also 
show their support by becoming Family 
Sponsors. Student Run packets and pledge 
sheets will go home next Monday. All proceeds 
support the arts and education programs at 
Deterding. 
 

Weekly Envelopes 

On January 21st, we started our Weekly Flyer 
Envelope program. Envelopes go home every 
Monday with your oldest student. Be sure to 
check the envelope for the school news and all 
flyers for the week.  Make sure to return your 
envelope to school so that we can fill it up again. 
You can also download each week’s contents on 
our website at: 
http://www.sanjuan.edu/Deterding.cfm 

 
Lost and Found 

Girl Scout Troop 1637 will be going through the 
Lost and Found and delivering all unclaimed 
articles to the San Juan Clothes Closet on March 
14th. 
 

Paint a Masterpiece – Ceramics Workshop 

DREAM is sponsoring an after-school ceramics 
workshop in the MP Room on Tuesday, April 
8th from 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm. Representatives 
from Alpha Fired Arts will be available to help 
students glaze their platters in the style of 
Wayne Theibaud’s gumball machines. What a 
perfect Mother’s Day gift! All ages are 

welcome — including parents & siblings! 
(We also need parent volunteers to help with 
setup at 1:30 pm and during the workshop.) 
Flyers are in this week’s envelopes or to reserve 
your spot online visit: 
www.deterding.org/dream-store/ceramics 





Deterding’s Third Annual 
 

 
 

This is a FREE family event sponsored by 
DREAM!!! 

 
Come enjoy an evening of free family fun with games, crafts, and treats!!! 

 

Tuesday, March 18
th

 
6:30-8:00 in the MP Room 

 
We will have a giant Tic Tac Toe, Twister, Blokus, and many more!!! 

 
We will be raffling off Two (2) Adult tickets to the Deterding Talent Show & 

Spaghetti Feed at the end of the evening!!! 
 

Hope to see you there!!!!!! 



Paint a Masterpiece
Ceramics Workshop

Tuesday, April 8th from 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm
Deterding MP Room

$25 per participant for a rectangular platter

Deterding Resources for Education, Arts & Music (DREAM) is sponsoring 

an after-school ceramics workshop in the Deterding MP Room on Tuesday, 

April 8th from 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm!

Representatives from Alpha Fired Arts will be available to help students 

glaze their platters in the style of Wayne Theibaud’s gumball machines. 

Participants will have about 90 minutes to complete their project.  The 

platter will be fired off-site and returned in early May.

What a perfect Mother’s Day gift!
All ages are welcome — including parents & siblings! (We also need parent 

volunteers to help with setup at 1:30 pm and during the workshop.) Space is 

limited. Send in your form with payment by Monday, March 24th.

Don’t miss out on this fun workshop! 

Yes, we want to participate in this workshop:

Number of Plate(s)  _______________ x $25.00/per platter

Additional Donation  $_____________

   Your donations help DREAM support 
   arts & education programs at Deterding.

Total Amount Enclosed $_____________

   Make checks payable to DREAM.

q Yes! I can help setup at 1:30 pm.
q Yes! I can be a parent helper at the workshop. 

Participant(s) Name(s)

Additional Participants

Address City / ST / Zip

Phone Number Email Address

Space is limited! Fill out the form below and return it with payment ASAP 
to reserve your spot.

Sign-up & pay online at www.deterding.org/dream-store/ceramics










